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August 28, 2013

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Attn: International Bureau

Re:  Corrective Supplement to the International Section
214 Resale Application of TDS Baja Broadband LL.C
File No. ITC-214-20130823-00221
TDS Broadband, LLC (FRN 0022516348)

Via Electronic Submission

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of TDS Baja Broadband LLC and TDS Broadband LLC, this will request a
correction of the applicant in the FCC International Section 214 resale application (hereafter
"214 application") filed with the Commission on Friday August 23, 2013 (FCC File No. ITC-
214-20130823-00221) from TDS Baja Broadband LLC to TDS Broadband LLC. TDS
Broadband LLC is the parent company of TDS Baja Broadband LLC.

Owing to an administrative oversight, the 214 application was inadvertently filed under
the FRN of TDS Baja Broadband LLC (FRN 0022516330). The 214 application was intended to
be filed on behalf of TDS Broadband LLC (FRN 0022516348). The attachment included with
the 214 application entitled "214 Request" correctly reflects the intended applicant as TDS
Broadband LL.C. All other information within the 214 application remains the same.

In the event there are any questions concerning this matter, please contact the
undersigned.

Very truly yours,

o

Pete Connolly
Counsel to TDS Broadband, LL.C

cc: Adrienne Downs, FCC International Bureau



